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Employment Vacancy 2017  

The P & C Association at Brisbane State High School has a vacancy for a casual canteen assistant for our 
canteen at BSHS Fursden Rd sporting complex at Carina, commencing in March 2017.  The role involves 
assisting with the canteen operations, organising stock with the Canteen Manager at school, preparing food- 
including meals for principals and senior staff of visiting schools, as well as working with volunteers in the 
canteen.  Liaison with relevant subcommittees for each sport is also required.  BSHS is part of the GPS 
(Greater Public Schools - Boys) and QGSSSA (Qld Girls Secondary Schools Sports Association) and as such 
a high standard of canteen operations is expected.   

 

The canteen is open for home games on Saturdays from approx. 7.30am – 2.30pm during school terms and 
may be open one afternoon per week for some sports. Availability for up to 10 hrs on Saturday and up to 10 
hrs during the week is essential for the position.  Hours will vary each week depending on home games and 
there will be some weeks where no hours are required due to no home game.  However there may be 
additional hours available in the school canteens during these times.  The operation of this canteen is mainly 
during  terms 2 and 3 – from mid April – mid Sept each year.  The position is school term time only.  
Qualifications  such as Certificate III in Food Processing is highly desirable, however full training will be 
provided.  For further information or to send a covering letter and CV outlining experience relevant to the 
position, please contact Sue Shield on 3291 4173 or E:pandcmanager@brisbaneshs.eq.edu.au, if you have 
any questions.   Applications will close Friday 26th February, 2017. 

 


